C. A. Franklin Elementary School
3400 Highland Avenue
Kansas City, Missouri 64106

® October 7, 2002

Dear Parents,

Here | am helping a student learn to read at C. A.
Franklin last year. In this new school year,
I continue to help children learn to read and write

TODAY, | began to help your child to continue
with the good reading and writing sirategies that
his/her teacher has already started this year.

I am so very excited to also be helping! Your
child will work in my classroom (Room #213) from
9:00 A.M. to 10:15 A.M. Monday through Friday.

| would appreciate your HELP, COOPERATION and
SUPPORT. When your child brings home books or
writing new words, would you please help by
listening to him/her read or write new words.
Would you also help by coming to visit us from
time to fime this year. We need you and we
need to know that we (your child and I) can
count on YOU!

Thank you for your help and support with your
child’'s reading and writing activities at home.

Sincerely,

O/rww }MO\W‘W‘U

Anne Frederick
Literacy Support Teacher



